
 2022 Melbourne to King Island Race 
 

 

 

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.2 

 

Version 1.0 of the Notice of Race has been amended to improve clarity:- 

• Clause 3 “Categories and Divisions “ has been amended to make it clear that yachts entering 

ORC may race using either an ORCi Rating Certificate or an Endorsed ORCc Rating Certificate. 

• Appendix B  “Yacht Eligibility Requirements” has been expended to cover both ORCi and ORCc 

Rating Certificates as well as a cross reference to Clause 3.4 (non spinnaker and 2 handed 

rating certificates) which has not been amended.  

The amended document is Version 1.01 

 

28 February 2022 


